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ASH WEDNESDAY SERVICE

Please join us for the start of our
40 day Lenten Season on
Wednesday February 17th at
6:00 pm for our Ash Wednesday
Service on Facebook. 

HVPC will participate in the
Lenten Noon Day Worship
Services (virtually) with the
other James Island Presbyterian
Churches beginning February
24th - March 31st. More details
to follow.

I have a little story to tell you about the kind hearted cashier at Harris Teeter. Each week I

go by the store usually early in morning on the way to work. Sometimes the cashiers will

comment on how much cornbread I will be baking. This morning I told the cashier that I

was buying the mix to donate. I told her about our Church collecting cornbread mix for

James Island Outreach and what the Outreach does for the community. She said go back

to the shelf to get more and she will donate the other boxes. I thanked her and told her that

God will bless her for her thoughtfulness. It left a lump in my throat and a tear in my eye

as I send this email. I left feeling inspired and compelled to contribute and be a part in

these donations. Each week a member of the Outreach Committee delivers the cornbread

mix to the James Island Outreach. I am not the best to get these messages out, but wish

others can be inspired as I have been this morning. This is an amazing story that shows

God gives hope and encourages us to give to the needs of our community.

In Christ,

Chad Atwater



HVPC member Lois Amos was
recently discharged from
Heartland. As she continues to
heal we would like to send her
love in the form of meals. Please
click here to check out the meat
train link to sign up for a meal
slot. 

HAPPY VALENTINE'S DAY!

Keep an eye out on Saturday
morning for one of these sweet
bags! Church life is going to be
dropping off valentines to our
amazing church family! HVPC
loves you!

Reminder: Communion is this Sunday, February 14th!

Lent at Home!

​Due to Covid we will not be together
every Sunday for Lent, so we want to
bring Lent to you. Lent at Home is
designed for all ages and stages. Inside
of your bag you will find devotions,
prayers, activities and much more. Pick
a day of the week and enjoy being
together with God as you journey
through Lent. We hope you enjoy the
activities and devotions as much as we
do. HVPC loves and misses you! 
Once you sign up for Lent at Home
Hanna will put your packet together and
email you when it is ready to be picked
up. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080
94FADAE2DA0FE3-lent

Please click here for February Sunday School details.

Please be in prayer for:
Cliff Duke, Lois Amos, Bob McKay and Family, Cam DeVane,

https://www.mealtrain.com/trains/g2468m
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508094FADAE2DA0FE3-lent
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wj8TkegIdQDBZo0matGhfLtr8--7jlBa6HUyhtV7ACI/edit?usp=sharing


The Keffinger Family, Bob & Audrey Geiger, Bob Whipple,
Peggy George, Jean Maguire, Tom & Beth Gibbs, Dewees,
Becky Linnville's sister, Terry Spence, Gabbie Pasela, Betty
and Dan Mizzell, Franklin Foster, Pam Pickenpaugh, Charles
Truluck, Stacey Sweeney's Family, The Struble Family, Brittany
Baker, Theresa Ward and Family, Hal Singletary, The Chihocky
Family, Tom Ellenberger, John Lisi, Emily Jones, The Ben
Story Family, Roy Evans, Jane Murphy, Tammy Powles and
Richard, Tyler Thompson, Mariah Buttler, The Chavis', Timothy
Ellenberger, Suzanne Deddish Taylor, Rosemarie DeGroot,

Lori Lindfors, Page Thomas, Jim Hampton, Virginia Thomas, Tommy & Sue Mathews,
The Woods Family, Paul Bauersfeld, Dwanda & Bob Millege, Rich Lane, Alyssa Marie
Brown, Laura Deddish Burton, Michael Kohler, Liz Lasicki.

Happy birthday to: Whitney Harriett (2/16),
Anna Linnville (2/16), Anna Sofia Benson (2/21),
​Pam Hays (2/22), Will McNay (2/26), David Andrews (2/28),
Betty DeVane (2/28).

“Sharing God’s Love with All''
- Mark 12:31

Mission Statement: Harbor View Presbyterian is a
neighborhood church that fosters relationships
through worship and fellowship, spreads love

through outreach, and seeks to create a spiritual
environment for lifelong learning.


